
Crosthwaite and Lyth Neighbourhood Plan – can you help? 

Crosthwaite and Lyth Parish Council is creating a Neighbourhood Plan for the Parish 

An application for grant support has been approved and Kirkwells Planning 

Consultants have been engaged to support the process. Fundamental to progress is the 

Neighbourhood Plan Working Group (NPWG) which manages day-to day progress and  

makes recommendations to the Parish Council on how the plan should be constructed. 

Meetings of the NPWG are formal and public and Terms of Reference have been 

agreed and are on the Parish Council Website. 

All Members of the Parish Council have been appointed to the Working Group, but it 

is now looking to bring on other members of the community (up to a maximum of five 

people) who have an interest in working with the Group. 

If you believe that you have relevant skills or expertise that can assist this process, 

which must include the ability to work as part of a team, then please email an 

expression of interest explaining what you can offer to the Group and why you 

want to join it to: crosthwaiteandlyth.pc@hotmail.co.uk. 

Expressions of Interest will be considered by the NPWG which will make 

recommendations to the next meeting of the Parish Council which will confirm 

appointments to the Group, reserving the right to decline applications if, in its 

judgement, an applicant has not demonstrated relevant attributes. 

 


